L ]
G M I | Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>
by Laoogle

Re: Sol de Mexico
1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Fri, Mar 29, 2019 at 10:21 AM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

Regarding Sol de Mexico, after an extensive review we are now in a position to recommend to the Board of Selectmen
that they approve this application for a Common Victualer's License.

Respectfully submitted,
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
On Wed, Feb 27, 2019 at 4:34 PM Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:

Donna Donovan

Senior Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
508-647-6410

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Manuel Carranza <sdmexico18@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Feb 27, 2019 at 4:28 PM

Subject: Re: Sol de Mexico

To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Hi Donna,

Mine 10-04-1965
Brenda :08-15-1990

Thank you.

On Wed, Feb 27, 2019 at 3:44 PM Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
Hi Manuel,

| need date of births for you and Brenda so that Lt. Lauzon can properly review the application.
Thank you.

Donna Donovan

Senior Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
508-647-6410

On Wed, Feb 20, 2019 at 3:37 PM Manuel Carranza <sdmexico18@gmail.com> wrote:
Sol de Mexico Bar & Grill Il Inc
DBA: Sol de Mexico Cafe & Girill

| remember leaving an updated one, maybe not.
I'm sorry.



